



August 31, 2023

## Dear Stockholder:

At our regular meeting on August 17, 2023, your Board of Directors declared a distribution of \$.50 per share to shareholders of record on that date payable September 1, 2023.

With your continued support and the efforts of our excellent staff of officers, employees, and directors, we look forward to the coming opportunities in our 153<sup>rd</sup> Anniversary Year.

Please contact me at (334) 289-6740, if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,

William Gary Holemon

President and Chief Executive Officer

William Hay Hafemon